
 
September 10, 2019 

 

To 

Rishabh Sharma,                               

Online Surveillance,  

BSE Ltd.                                                         

1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda 

Building, 'P J. Towers,   Dalal Street, Fort,   

Mumbai 400 001. 

bse.surv@bseindia.com 
corp.relations@bseindia.com 

Stock Code: 532891 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Ref: Your Letter No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2019-2020 / 435 
 
This has reference to email dated September 9, 2019 from Surveillance Department, seeking 
clarification and stating “We have noted significant movement in the price of your security at our 
Exchange, in the recent past”.  
 
We wish to state that, apart from the information on various matters already shared with the investors 
from time to time, there is no further information / announcement which we have to share with our 
investors which could have any bearing on the price / volume behaviour in the scrip of our Company. 
 
We wish to reiterate and clarify that all information furnished by the Company is in the public domain 
and that the Company will continue to comply with the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and keep the Stock Exchanges duly informed of all the price sensitive 
information(s). 
 
You are requested to take the above clarification on record. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
For Puravankara Limited 

 
 
 
 

Bindu D 
Company Secretary 
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